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May 24, 1995

Mr. Harry N. Puduano
Manager, Licensing and Special Programs
Florida Power & Light Company
P.O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420

SUBJECT: DIRECTOR'S DECISION UNDER 10 CFR 2.206 REGARDING FLORIDA
POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, ST. LUCIE PLANT, UNIT 2

Dear Mr. Paduano:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of our letter to Robert A. Jablon,
Esq., attorney for the Florida Municipal Power Agency, transmitting the
Director's Decision under 10 CFR 2.206 (DD-95-10) issued on May 26, 1995.
A copy of the Notice of Issuance of Director's Decision Under 10 CFR 2.206 is
also enclosed. The notice has been forwarded to the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,
Qrfglnal signed by

Scott F. Newberry, Director
License Renewal and Environmental Review

Project Directorate
Associate Directorate for Advanced Reactors

and License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-389A

Enclosures:
As stated

cc w/enclosures: RAJablon, Esq.
See next page
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